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To the Editor:
RE: "Cutting Cataloging Costs: Ac-

cepting LC Classi{ication Call Numbers
from OCLC Cataloging Copy''by Susan
A. Massey and S. Michael Malinconico,
LR?S January 1997.

As a librarian who labored belbre the

If this is true, one of the most impor-
tant tasks librarians perfbrm is to place a
book where a brows6r might find ii.

To my mind it'.s a user's use of a book
that justi{ies the cost of classification.

A study needs to be done to determine
if a book's circulation is aff'ected one way
or another by local shel{listing.

Herb White wrote, as I iecall, if his
library had two copies of the same book,
he would use diffeient classification num-
bers to "tap" di{ferent brow.sers.

If cutting catalog costs is paramount,

perhaps we should close the stacks and
shelve books by size and save space as
well.-Mansin H Scilken, M.L.S., ed:itor
The Unabashed Librarian

To the Editor:
I would first like to thank Crystal

Graham for her correction of my error
regarding serials records. I am g,iitty i"-
deed. My statement regarding added en-
tries {br earlier and later titles for serials
wa^s justi{ied, incorrectly, as follows.
AACR2 rule 21.30G for added entries for
related works directs the cataloger to
make added entries lbr works clos6ly re-
lated to the work being cataloged. ilule
2f.30G ref'ers to rule 21.28 (Related
works) fbr guidance. Because rule 21.28
includes "continuations and sequels," I as-
sumed that serials would also require
added entries for title changes.

Second, please note that"an important
rel'erence is missing in the published arti-
cle:

Tillett, Barbara B. 1991a. A taxonomy of
bibliographic relationships. Li.brarg re-
sources C-r technical seroices 35: 150-58.

This re{'erence should fbllow the ref'er-
ence to Svenonius. Thanks are due to fohn
M. Cys, Moff'ett Library, Midweitern
State University, fbr pointing out this
omission.-Allyson. Carlqle, Crad.uate
School of Library and Information Sci-
ence, Uniaersitq of Washington




